
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

3. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received an update on various Community Board and Council matters. 
 
 The Board resolved to hold an additional meeting on Thursday 7 December 2006 at 4.00 pm to 

consider the results of the consultation process on the Brownlee Reserve concept plan. 
 
 In addition Ross Herrett, Capital Programmes Manager, Clarrie Pearce, Project Manager and Jeremy 

Clark, Isthmus Group, provided a Power Point presentation on the City Mall proposed design, 
explaining the concepts behind the proposed design, how it was arrived at and the significant aspects. 

 
 The proposed timeline for the consultation and approval process was outlined and it was noted that 

submissions on the plan closed on 20 October 2006. 
 
 The Board received the presentation and decided to hold a seminar on Thursday 19 October at 3.30 

pm to formulate a submission on the City Mall proposed design. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


